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SOCIAL SERVICES MEMORANDUM

TO: County Departments of Family and Children Services
DFCS Regional Directors
Child Placement Agencies (CPA)

FROM: Ron Scroggy,quvision Director
Division of Family and Children Services
DATE: April 16, 2013
RE: Independent Living Program (ILP) Funding Changes

Please be advised that the Social Services County Letter (SSCL) 2013-01
requiring all requests for ILP support services be processed based on a tiered
system is being rescinded effective immediately. Please refer to Foster Care
Policy 1012.8 Post Foster Care Resources for the policy, practice and
procedures that should be followed regarding ILP support services.

The Division of Family and Children Services (DFCS) is committed to the youth
and young adults we serve and will continue to balance decreasing resources
and youth needs in a responsible manner.

Questions should be directed to the Independent Living Specialist in your region
and/or the Acting ILP Manager, Roxanne Boreland-Cade at
raboreland@dhr.state.ga.us.
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